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The U.S. Federal Highway Administration (FHWA) and the District Department of 
Transportation (DDOT) as lead agencies, and in cooperation with the National 

Park Service (NPS), announce the availability of the Finding of No Significant 
Impact (FONSI) for the Klingle Valley Trail Project, pursuant to the requirements of 

the National Environmental Policy Act of 1969 (NEPA), 42 U.S.C. 4321-4347; the 
Council on Environmental Quality Regulations (40 CFR parts 1500-1508); and the 

FHWA Environmental Impact and Related Procedures (23 CFR part 771). 
 

The FHWA has determined that the Preferred Alternative and options will not 
have a significant impact on the natural, human or built environment. This FONSI 

is based on the findings of the proposed project's Final EA, and comments 
submitted during preparation of the EA. The Final EA has been evaluated by the 

FHWA and determined to adequately discuss the need, environmental issues, 
and impacts of the proposed project and appropriate mitigation measures. It 

provides sufficient evidence and analysis for determining that an environmental 
impact statement is not required. 

 

The Final EA/FONSI is available to review at www.klingletrail.com and the 
following District locations: 

District Department of Transportation, Planning, Policy, and Sustainability 
Administration: 2000 14th Street, NW, 7th Floor, Washington, DC 20009 

National Capital Planning Commission Library: 401 9th Street, NW – North 
Lobby, Suite 500, Washington, DC 20004 

Martin Luther King, Jr. Memorial Library: 901 G Street, NW, Washington, DC  
20001 

Cleveland Park Branch Library: 3310 Connecticut Avenue, NW, 
Washington, DC  20008 

Mount Pleasant Interim Library: 3162 Mt. Pleasant Street, NW, Washington, 
DC 20010 
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